Memorandum

To:              Dr. Schafer

From:         Team Calvin

Date:           Monday, October 2, 2006

Subject:      Status Report

Dr. Schafer,

As of today, we have presented and submitted our proposal last week. Last Friday, September 29, 2006, we performed a demonstration of the new code which implements way-point navigation. Two Telos beacons were used along with the hovercraft in our new lab area on the third floor of Cushing. The result of this demo was inconclusive because there was too much friction between the carpet and the hovercraft. We will need to bring up the carpet in the near future in order to have more appropriate results.

From last week’s meeting with Dr. Bauer, we divided our responsibilities: Matt Buckle and Jeff Spieldenner (Software), Mario Chiu and Clement Suhendra (Hardware). Dr. Bauer will be out this week, so we will have a meeting with the graduate students.
Plan for this week:

Software: 

· Clean up the code

· Give the slave more responsibility
·  Do more testing in a supportive environment. 
Hardware:

· Continue on research on parts needed

· Contact supplier (Hovercraftmodels.com)

Open issues include:

· Ordering a new Lithium battery for the hovercraft (to replace the inefficient Nickel batteries).
· Finding the right environment to test the hovercraft

Resolved issues include:

· Code for waypoint navigation is written

· Responsibility duties are distributed

